
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/26/2020 8:57:39 PM

First name: Bryan

Last name: Hallman

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To Arizona Fish and Wildlife Service representative,

 

Please reconsider the decision to eliminate the remaining Heber wild horses. Their  impact on the on the

environment cannot be so great, that they have become an existential threat to the human communities. It was

devastating to learn how many had been shot, and then left to bleed to death. These are intelligent animals, and

to treat them so poorly, without prosecution, is appalling. Please allow these creatures to remain free to roam.

They were brought here 140+ years ago, and are a party Arizona's history and its heritage. Please don't destroy

out of spite.

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely, 

Bryan M. Hallman


